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October 28, 2020 
  

● GTA and GUSD came to agreement in regard to evaluations of permanent 
members. Members will complete a reflection form in the spring (no PPG 
Parts 1 or 2). Participating permanent members will be formally observed at 
least once (not at least twice) by an administrator. (See linked sideletter) 
 

● GTA proposed: 
○  that unit members may volunteer to return to campuses for in-person 

assessments that are required by federal/state law and requested by 
parents. 

○ safety conditions aligned with the LA County Department of Public 
Health guidelines. These conditions include at least 6 feet of social 
distancing, requiring face coverings, and the option to work in a shaded 
outdoor location. 

○ members who volunteer may discontinue an assessment for students 
who do not follow safety protocols, and members may opt out of 
voluntary in-person assessments at any time. 
 

● GUSD asked clarifying questions about GTA’s counterproposal and will 
present their counter prior to the next negotiations.   
 

Next Bargaining Sessions:   Wednesday, November 4th  
  

GTA Bargaining Team: Sarah Morrison (Chairperson), Lisa Avery (Secretary), Lenore Piskel, 

Angelina Thomas, Chris Davis, and Nate Banditelli (CTA Executive Director) 
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